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Beyond walls 
 
classroom
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OFFBEAT Education

OFFBEAT Education

 is a unique learning relationship management platform curated for the School 

Administration, Faculty and Student community.


 



Our application  often offer many features which help to enhance the 

performance of schools with minimum effort. Our application does it by avoiding the manual paper 

works and automation of almost all Administrative and Academic activities. In on platform you can 

manage all vital activities. The most attractive part is this  is a Cloud Based 

application, therefore any user can access all 
the facilities with just a stable internet connection.

Business Benefits

Campus-wide integration on a common 
system. 



Improve internal communications.




Reduce or eliminate manual processes. 




Enhance strategic decision making and 
planning capabilities.




Establish a self-service environment for 
employees. 




Improve the self-service environment for 
students and faculty. 




Enable higher availability of 
administrative systems. 



Support sophisticated data analysis for 
use in decision-making.


Technical Benefits

Reduce or eliminate the need for backup 
or shadow systems. 



Platform for re-engineering business 
practices and continues process 
improvements.




Provides user-friendly administrative 
and 
student support services. Increase data 
reliability. 




Enhance strategic decision making and 
planning capabilities.




Assure system-wide security and 
protection of confidential information. 



Seamless integration between 
technology and education delivery by 
providing a single platform based on 


new technologies.



Reduce the dependence on paper.

Cost Benefits

Reduce the Workforce engaging cost



Reduce the cost of usage of Paper (Eg. 
Attendance Register, School Diary, Report 
Printing, Requisition, Voucher, etc.)




Reduce the need for purchasing auxiliary 
stationary items




Reduce multiple implementation cost as 
this application can run from one main 
server. 



Benefits

24x7 support data security

User friendly interface

99% uptime guarantee

Free Training

Dedicated server
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